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Today's Date: Thursday, April 4, 2014 
District 7: Los Angeles & Ventura Counties        
Contact: Patrick Chandler    
Phone:  213-897-3630  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

I-5 HOV Improvement Project (Magnolia Blvd. to SR-134): 
55-Hour Closure of Southbound I-5 (Eastbound) Western Avenue On-ramp 

 
Glendale – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will close the southbound I-5 
(eastbound) Western Avenue on-ramp from 10 p.m. Friday, April 4 to 5 a.m. Monday, April 7 to 
re-pave and reconfigure the on-ramp. 
 
Caltrans reminds motorists to Slow For The Cone Zone and Move Over. It’s the law.  
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